
   

 

Tarpon Springs Officer of the Year, Corporal Mark Sapino.   

Cpl. Sapino was nominated by his supervisor for his dedication 
and selflessness. Mark's peers and subordinates look up to him 
for advise and counsel. He is a dedicated and motivated trainer 
and leader for the SWAT team. Recently, Cpl. Sapino was able to 

establish a rapport with an armed suicidal subject that ended 
with subject discarding gun and surrendering to officers without 
incident.  Congrats, Cpl. Mark Sapino for a protecting the citizens 

of the City of Tarpon Springs!  
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Fire Safety 
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Stay Alert!!!!! 
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THINGS HAPPING 
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TRAFFIC SAFETY 

NATIONAL SCHOOL BUS SAFETY WEEK 

2020 National School Bus Safety Week: October 19-23 

  "Red Lights Mean STOP!"  

316.172 Traffic to stop for school bus.—316.172  
 

(1)(a) Any person using, operating, or driving a vehicle on or 
over the roads or highways of this state shall, upon             
approaching any school bus which displays a stop signal, bring 
such  vehicle to a full stop while the bus is stopped, and the 
vehicle shall not pass the school bus until the signal has been 
withdrawn. A person who violates this section commits a 
moving violation. 

Officer M Roque and Officer J Hollingsworth  

Tarpon Springs Police (Traffic Safety Unit)  

727-939-4495  

Email: alltspdtraffic@tspd.us  
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SCAM ALERT 



 7 

 

SPREAD THE WORD 
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Tarpon Springs Police Department 

444 South Huey Avenue 

Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 

Emergency #911 

 

Administration # 727-938-2849 

 

Non–Emergency Dispatch # 727-937-6151  

 

Like us on FACEBOOK 


